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MEMO DUM

To: Dr. Clark Ealy, Superintendent >

: o O
From: Dr. Penny Tramel, Chief Academic Officer J\ ¢ ol
Date: January 15, 2020
Subject: Calendar Recommendation

Agenda Item: H-2.

BACKGROUND

With the goal of developing the most appropriate school calendar for the 2020-2021 school year, the
District Education Improvement Council (DEIC) voted at the November 13, 2019 to post two draft
calendar options for public input.

The two calendars were posted on the CSISD website from December 2, 2019 to December 19, 2019 for
stakeholders to view, comment, and vote upon. In the period the calendars were posted on the website,
the district received a total of 4,060 votes.

Calendar option B received 80.4% of the votes, while Calendar option A received 19.6% of the votes.
The DEIC reviewed and discussed stakeholder input on calendars A and B and considered stakeholder
feedback. The DEIC voted unanimously to put forward Calendar B for School Board consideration for
approval for the 2020-2021 school year.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the College Station Board of Trustees approve Calendar B for the 2020-2021

school year.
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